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I wholeheartedly support SB210 which purposes a return to in person voting on the 

date of an election for Oregonians. I'm a native Oregonian and I turn 50 this year. For 

just about all of my voting life I have seen a Democrat super majority in power. This 

just happens to coincide w/the implementation of the mail in voting in the state. In 

light of recent voting fraud discoveries across the country and the overwhelming 

fraud found by DOGE in the SS records I believe that the only way to ensure free and 

fair elections ANYWHERE in the county we should return to in person voting with ID. 

It timely that this bill should be brought to the people of the great state of Oregon.  


